
NOTICE OF REGULAR ELECTION  
TO BE CONDUCTED BY MAIL BALLOT 

DENVER SOUTHEAST SUBURBAN WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
 

§§1-13.5-1105(2)(d), 1-13.5-502 C.R. S.  
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN and particularly to the electors of the Denver Southeast Suburban Water 
and Sanitation District of the County of Douglas, Colorado: 
           
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that a regular election of the Denver Southeast Suburban Water and Sanitation 
District shall be held on Tuesday, May 8, 2018, from 7:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m.  The election is being 
conducted as a mail ballot election.  Mail ballots are required to be mailed to eligible electors between 
April 16, 2018 and April 23, 2018. 
 
At said election, the electors of the District shall vote for three Directors to serve for a four-year term on 
the Board of Directors of the District expiring May 2022 in ballot order: 
 
 Randall Sims 
  James McGannon 
  Steve Tinnes 
  Heidi A. Tackett 

Joseph McCabe 
 
Eligible electors may apply for new or replacement mail ballots and return voted mail ballots to the 
offices of the Designated Election Official, which is also the ballot drop-off/walk-in voting location, c/o 
Community Resource Services of Colorado, 7995 East Prentice Avenue, Suite 103E, Greenwood Village, 
CO  80111.  The offices of Community Resource Services of Colorado are open Monday through Friday 
during the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. from April 16, 2018, through May 7, 2018, and from 7:00 a.m. 
to 7:00 p.m. on May 8, 2018 (Election Day). 
 
In addition, ballots can be dropped off at: 
 
Denver Southeast Suburban Water & Sanitation District 
5242 Old Schoolhouse Rd. 
Parker, CO  80134 
8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Monday- Friday 
7:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. Election Day (May 8, 2018) 

 
DENVER SOUTHEAST SUBURBAN WATER AND SANITATION 
DISTRICT   

                                                                                             
                                                       By: /s/ Sue Blair 
      Designated Election Official 
 
Publish in: Douglas County News Press 
Publish on:  April 12, 2018  
 


